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Firearms Displays 
No one may display firearms at the Sheraton Waikiki without a valid Federal 
Firearms License. Anyone planning to display firearms must submit a copy of 
such license via fax identifying the event at which such weapons are to be 
displayed by Friday, 5 May 2017. 

Please email or fax your valid Federal Firearms License to Laura Miller. 
 

You must submit a copy of your Federal Firearms License in order to display 
firearms at the Sheraton Waikiki. 

 

• All firearms must be rendered inoperable during the entire time 
they are in the Sheraton Waikiki 

 
• At no time shall live ammunition be loaded into any firearm on 

display in the Sheraton Waikiki 

• All firearms must be displayed (Exhibited) in a glass case or secured with 
a cord for safe handling 

 
 

FOR QUESTIONS CONTACT: 
Laura Miller 
Exhibit Sales Manager 
Direct: 703-835-3978 
Email: lmiller@ausa.org 
Fax: 703.243.2589 
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